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     We arrive out of many singular rooms, 
walking over the branching streets .... We come to be 
assured that our brothers and sisters surround us .... 
The warmth of their hands assures us, and the 
gladness of our spoken names .... This is the reason 
of cities, of homes, of assemblies in the houses of 
fellowship.

  Kenneth L. Patton

  Unitarian Universalist
   United Fellowship
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July Calendar
  

     July  2 :  Discussion: Loren Damewood            
       Program:  Alan Nelson              
           “Independence Day”
        

     July   9:  Board Meeting

     July   9:  Discussion: Margaret Evans                    
       Program:  Retsuko Sims               

“Silicon Valley has an Issue”
        

      July 16:  Share Sunday One half of today’s 
loose collection will go to the Free 

Clinic

      July 16:  Discussion: Donna Terrence          
        Program: Jim Deveney                     

“Looking Back"
    

      July 23:   Discussion: Harold Sims                   
         Program: Rev. Kathleen D. Korb

                    “The Idea of the Holy”
     

     July 30:  Program Committee Meeting
     July 30:   Discussion: Bob Collette                    

        Program:  Roy Delay  
                    “What Should a Procedure Cost?”

        
                 

UUUF
Birthdays and Anniversaries

July  3 Connie Waters
July 10 	 Marilyn Kaminski
July 12	 	 Bob Ellis
July 13 	 Ben Harper
July 15	 	 Retsuko Sims
July 26 	 Cindy Funkhouser	
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President’s Message

Summer has come and as we hope to 
escape heat and hurricanes, I have to thank the 
new Board for choosing me to serve another 
year as your president. And I thank all of you 
who make our Fellowship the wonderful place 
it is.

Having a safe place to explore beliefs 
and express opinions safely is a wonderful gift 
we give each other.

Margaret Evans

UUUF

Hosted by Margaret Evans 
and Elena Giacoletti
Saturday, July 8th, 6:30 p.m.

Phone: 347-4266
There will be a sign 

up sheet at the Fellowship.
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